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June 2022

Neighbors,

It is with a heavy heart that I begin this newsletter. Yet
more senseless killing of innocents in multiple
innocent places—grocery store, school, medical center—
each by a heavily armed gunman, with the murder of the
nineteen children occurring just as the Board of
Supervisors was proclaiming June 3 Gun Violence
Awareness Day! I stand with those who believe thoughts
and prayers are not enough and our state and federal
legislators should approve actions large majorities
support; background checks, assault weapons restrictions,
and mental illness or past violence prohibitions—"common
sense” violence reducers. Resources to help prevent
gun violence.

On a lighter note, many, many businesses in our
community are looking for workers. If you know
someone who is looking for an opportunity, now is one of
the best employment markets we have seen in a very
long time. Just this week, I saw “Help Wanted” signs at
the new Popeyes in Lorton and Sherwood Hall Deli in
Mount Vernon. My first job was at the age of nine as a
paperboy and since then, work has been a constant
learning experience about people, places, things and me.
Building character, connections, community
contributions and a little extra cash in our teenagers’
pockets, boosting independence and self-reliance and
learning what you like/don’t like helps us to grow! Fairfax
County has many openings:
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/topics/jobs. And, the Park
Authority is offering bonuses for summer employees:
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/jobs-internships.
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Also, many of you have contacted my office about the US Army Corps of Engineers
coastal flooding study and community meeting on June 14 at 6 p.m. at Belle View
Elementary School. A virtual community meeting will also be held on June 16 and
public comment is due to the Corps by June 30. You can find more information here. This
study and review were initiated by the Corps.

Recently, we celebrated the Grand Opening of Popeyes in Lorton – watch the Facebook
Live video! Later this month, on June 24 at 11:30 a.m., come to the Workhouse Arts
Center for a Groundbreaking to improve the Ox Road (Rt. 123) frontage and prepare two
buildings for future food and beverage tenants and customers.

On June 25 at 10 a.m., join us to celebrate the long-awaited Grand Opening of the
renovated Lorton Fire Station. Thank you to the many fulltime and volunteer
firefighters who have endured an extended period of time in the temporary station! If you
have not attended a Fire Station Grand Opening before, it is quite a sight to see, full of
traditions – from the Push-in Ceremony (think back to the days engines were pulled by
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horses and the engines needed to be backed into the station) and the Coupling of the
Hose which replaces the traditional ribbon cutting. You will also be able to tour the new
station, meet our great firefighters and more!

Wishing all the Fathers out there a very Happy Father’s Day!

​Dan Storck 
Supervisor, Mount Vernon District
Fairfax County Board of Supervisors

Its been a busy graduation season! Thrilled
to attend and see our young people take

this exciting next step in their lives!
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Para subscribirse para nuestro boletín en español o si conoce a alguien quien quiera
subscribirse, o para hablar con un hispanohablante, comuníquese con Madeleine
Carcamo Reyes a su preferencia, por teléfono al (703) 780-7518 o por correo electrónico:
Madeleine.CarcamoReyes@fairfaxcounty.gov.

Upcoming In-Person & Virtual Events

Farmers Markets
Mount Vernon Nights FREE Summer Concerts
Things to do this June in Fairfax County
June 7: Board of Supervisors Meeting - 9:30 a.m.
June 7: Fairfax County Youth Substance Use Trends Webinar - 2 p.m.
June 8: How Racial Bias Restricts Housing, Neighborhood Choice & Integrated
Communities - 10 a.m.
June 11: Supervisor Storck's Second Saturday Office Hours - 9 a.m.
June 11: Sherwood Regional Library Health Fair - 11 a.m.
June 11: Workhouse Arts Center Ice Cream Social Fundraiser - noon
June 11: FREE Light Rail Concert at Lorton Station Gazebo - 6 p.m.
June 14: South County Federation Meeting - 7 p.m.
June 14: Community Meeting: Coastal Storm Risk Management (CSRM) Feasibility
Study (hosted by the Army Corps of Engineers) - 6 p.m.
June 15: Planning Commission Public Hearing on Overlook Park - 7:30 p.m.
June 15: FCPD Hidden in Plain Sight - 6:30 p.m.
June 16: Aviation Noise, Pollution, and Health: Connecting the Dots - noon
June 16: FCPD Let's Talk - 6:30 p.m.
June 16: Virtual Community Meeting: Coastal Storm Risk Management (CSRM)
Feasibility Study (hosted by the Army Corps of Engineers) - 6:30 p.m.
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June 18: Gum Springs Community Day/Juneteenth - 11:30 a.m.
June 28: Board of Supervisors Meeting - 9:30 a.m.
June 21: The 1950 Census and Your Family Search - 1 p.m.
June 22: Mount Vernon Council of Citizens' Associations Meeting - 7 p.m.
June 24: Workhouse Campus Groundbreaking - 11:30 a.m.
June 24: Late-Nite Laser Tag at Sherwood Library (adults only) - 7 p.m.
June 25: Lorton Fire Station Grand Opening - 10 a.m.
June 27: Infill Development Task Force - 6:30 p.m.
Quantico Noise Advisories

Potomac Banks: Explore Fairfax South

On a glorious day on the banks of the Potomac at George Washington's Mount Vernon,
we announced the new tourism branding initiative for the southeastern portion of
Fairfax County. The new brand, Potomac Banks: Explore Fairfax South, creates a
cohesive synergy between the vast collection of historic attractions, museums, parks,
arts, and cultural venues, local wine and beer makers, and agritourism businesses located in
our area. I encourage you to take advantage of the many jewels in our community and
visit a new place (or more than one) this summer! A savings pass is also now available.
Learn more...

Click the photo to watch the event!

In the Community

OMVHS Community Meeting

On Wednesday, June 1, I was pleased to host a community update meeting at Original
Mount Vernon High School (OMVHS) with more than 50 residents in attendance. If you
missed the meeting, you can still watch it  on my Facebook page and view the meeting
materials on the project website. I also encourage you to sign up to receive OMVHS
updates.

Sharon Bulova Center for Community Health Ribbon Cutting

I recently joined many current and former Board of Supervisors colleagues, along
with members of our Fairfax-Falls Church Community Services Board (CSB), to rename the
Merrifield Center to the Sharon Bulova Center for Community Health. Over her
incredible 30+ year tenure on the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors, including 10
years as Chairman, former Chairman Bulova championed many initiatives, including the
County's Diversion First program that has led the state in reforming how mental
health issues are managed within our public safety system.

The Merrifield Crisis Support Center, now the Sharon Bulova Center for Community Health,
is the main point of entry into CSB treatment programs. The Center serves an average of
4,800 people each year.
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Popeyes in Lorton Ribbon Cutting

I was thrilled to help celebrate the grand opening of the new Popeyes in the Lorton
Valley Shopping Center! By the way, they are hiring! Click the photo below to watch the
video.

Land Use

Infill Development Task Force: May 26
Meeting
At the fourth meeting of the Infill Development Task Force,
County staff gave a presentation and the task force had a
discussion on recommendations regarding potential
revisions to portions of the County's Tree
Preservation rules, Stormwater management
regulations, and the Zoning Ordinances that govern
residential infill development. Please be advised that these
are preliminary recommendations that require discussion and action by the entire
County Board. View meeting materials and recording...

Health, Housing & Human Services

Domestic Violence Resources Available as Calls for
Assistance Rise

Recent trends suggest a rise in cases of interpersonal violence,

https://www.facebook.com/100057962834448/videos/703960874222771
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/mountvernon/infill-development-task-force-idtf


including more severe cases like those involving strangulation and weapons, particularly
over the past two years while the County has been living through the COVID-19
pandemic. During the first quarter of 2022, our Department of Family Services’ Domestic
and Sexual Violence Services (DSVS) division has seen this trend in real time through its
Domestic and Sexual Violence 24-Hour Hotline, which has recorded an uptick in the
number of domestic violence calls it receives. DSVS offers a wealth of resources and
support for people affected by gender-based violence. Learn more...

June 7 Webinar--Fairfax County Youth Substance Use
Trends

Due to the rise in opioid overdoses in the Fairfax Health District, which is
consistent with national and state trends, Fairfax County Public Schools has
partnered with Fairfax County Government to provide an educational
webinar on youth substance use trends and supports. Learn more...

Fair Housing Webinar-FREE-How Racial Bias
Restricts Housing, Neighborhood Choice &
Integrated Communities

The Fairfax County Office of Human Rights & Equity Programs would like to invite County
residents to attend a Webinar on Wednesday, June 8, 10-11:30 a.m. This webinar will
discuss how discrimination because of race and racial biases restrict housing,
neighborhood choice, and integrated communities. Specifically, this webinar will address
topics like source of funds discrimination, the use of racially-coded language, and best
practices for criminal records and credit screening. Captioning will be provided. Learn
more...

F.A.S.T. Stroke Prevention

The Fairfax County Health Department
(FCHD) and the American Heart Association
are spreading awareness about stroke
prevention. A stroke is a potentially life-
threatening issue and has no age limit!
It is important that you and your loved ones
know and recognize the warning signs of a
stroke as every second counts. Watch this
short video now to learn the signs and find
out how to act F.A.S.T.

Transportation

I-495 Southside Express Lanes Study
Public Meetings

VDOT hosted several public information meetings
to provide information about the I-495 Southside
Express Lanes study, and to seek public input. You
can still view the meeting materials and provide your
input today! The public comment period has been
extended to June 21. Learn more...

Public Safety

Meet the Captain!

Captain Ryan W. Morgan has served with the Fairfax County Police
Department since 1994 in many different capacities. As the current
commander of the West Springfield District Station, which
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includes parts of Lorton, Captain Morgan’s area of responsibility is
nearly 70 square miles; he is accountable to nearly 300,000
community members throughout 500 neighborhoods. Previous
police command assignments worth noting include a tour leading the
Planning and Research Bureau. There, Captain Morgan oversaw
police policy, legislation, accreditation, community outreach and
strategic planning for the Department. Captain Morgan has also
served as the Commander of the Crisis Intervention Team,
Assistant Commander of the Sully Police District, and the Assistant
Commander of the Public Affairs Bureau. Captain Morgan Received his

undergraduate degree in Criminal Justice from George Mason University, a graduate
degree in Human Resource Management from the University of Richmond and has
graduated from a variety of professional development programs including the Police
Executive Leadership School and the United States Military Academy West Point
Leadership Program. Captain Morgan is excited for the next chapter and the opportunity
to serve the West Springfield Police District community.

Watch Police Chief Kevin Davis' latest Spotlight - De-escalation

National Night Out is Back!

The Fairfax County Police Department (FCPD) is excited to announce that National Night Out
is back!!!! This will be an in-person event on August 2. FCPD officers are looking forward
to meeting with everyone again, and maybe some new people too! Whether a simple
ice cream party or an all-out festival, National Night Out is an opportunity to gather
with your neighbors, get better acquainted, and talk about issues of common concern.
It’s an opportunity:

for fun, food and fellowship in your community 
to get to know your Police and Public Safety Team 
to heighten crime prevention awareness 
to send the message that your neighborhood is organized against crime 

Get registered for the event (if you registered with the NNO organization directly, you
still need to register with this form. They do not provide FCPD with your information). If
there are any questions, feel free to reach out to the Crime Prevention Officer of your
local police station. Learn more and register...

Parks & Environment

Resilient Fairfax Draft Plan Public Comment Open

All Fairfax County residents are invited to comment on the
County's first-ever climate adaptation and resilience plan,
now through June 15. The plan includes information on
expected climate impacts in the County in the decades to
come, an audit of existing County policies, plans, and programs,
a comprehensive vulnerability and risk assessment, and
recommended strategies to address known and expected
risks. Climate change is already impacting Fairfax County with

more frequent severe storms, higher temperatures and increased flooding. Review the
County's plan and share your thoughts...

Lorton Landfill Overlook Park Project

As many of you in South County may know, my office has
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been collaborating with an interdepartmental project
team and Waste Management Inc, the current property
owners of the closed Construction Debris Landfill, with
input and engagement from the surrounding
community, to develop a plan for the park amenities to be
built on Overlook Ridge Park. The park is expected to be
open to the public in 2025.

As part of this process, a 2232 public hearing is scheduled to take place before the
Planning Commission on June 15. I encourage you to attend and provide public
comments, or submit your comments to plancom@fairfaxcounty.gov. Learn more...

The 2232 Application can be found here on the project website for more information: Lorton
CDD Landfill Closure | Public Works and Environmental Services (fairfaxcounty.gov)

Thermalize Program Deadline is June 30

Fairfax County is participating in Thermalize, a new program to assist residents
electrify and improve the energy efficiency of your home. Modeled on the popular
Solarize program (also running through June 30), Thermalize is run by the Local Energy
Alliance Program (LEAP). County residents can sign up to receive a discounted home
energy assessment and access to vetted contractors to upgrade or replace an existing
HVAC system or gas appliances. The prequalified contractors will offer fair and
competitive pricing to program participants, and the experts at LEAP will provide
participants with dedicated guidance and support throughout the process of assessing
their home’s electrification and efficiency needs. In addition, participants can receive
recommendations on home energy efficiency projects including insulation and air
sealing. Altogether, these electrification and efficiency measures can help Fairfax County
residents make their homes healthier, safer, more comfortable, cost-effective and
greener. Learn more...

Elly Doyle Park Service Awards Nominations Open

The Park Authority is always thankful for the hard work, dedication, and passion that
our volunteers bring to the parks. Our volunteers play a big role in so many ways across
the park system, including park cleanups, pulling invasive plants, giving historic tours,
raising funds to support park programs, and advocating for parks, to name just a few. We
see them working hard on behalf of our parks and want to make sure we’re recognizing
them for their efforts.

The 2022 Elly Doyle Park Service Awards give the Park Authority a chance to recognize its
amazing volunteers! Please consider submitting one (or more!) nomination for these
awards that recognize our volunteers for all that they do. This year’s nominations are due
by Friday, June 17. For more information or for alternative formats of the application,
please contact the Public Information Office at 703.324.8662 or via
ParkMail@fairfaxcounty.gov. Learn more...

In the News

Fort Hunt Named Healthiest House Market In Virginia

Fort Hunt, Mount Vernon and Belle Haven made the top 10 in SmartAsset's study of
healthiest housing markets. SmartAsset, an online personal finance tool, based the ranking
of housing markets in Virginia on four factors: stability, affordability, fluidity and risk
of loss. Affordability contributed to 40 percent of the index score, while the other factors
each contributed 20 percent. Read more in the Patch...

Rising Hope Renovates to Increase Food Access

Rising Hope Mission Church, a United Methodist congregation
focused on providing food, clothing, shelter and other need-
based services to residents of the Richmond Highway area,
now has an expanded array of facilities to improve food access
along the corridor. Thanks to donors and a Food Access
Program grant from Fairfax County, the church has replaced
the floor in its upstairs education wing and kitchen, as well as completely transformed its
food storage and preparation areas into a commercial-grade community kitchen. Read more
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in On the Move...

Virginia Reports First Presumed Case of Monkeypox

Virginia Department of Health (VDH) announced the first presumed monkeypox case in
a Virginia resident and is awaiting confirmatory test results from the Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention. The patient is an adult female resident of the Northern region of
Virginia with recent international travel history to an African country where the disease
is known to occur. She was not infectious during travel. She did not require
hospitalization and is isolating at home to monitor her health. To protect patient privacy,
no further information will be provided. The health department is identifying and monitoring
the patient’s close contacts. Read more from VDH...

Community Information

Early Voting Begins at the Mount Vernon
Governmental Center on June 11 

Early voting began Friday, May 6, for the June 21
Democratic primary for the 8th Congressional District.
Voters can cast their ballot at the main Fairfax County
Government Center (12000 Government Center Parkway,
Fairfax) on weekdays from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., and this
location also will be open on two Saturdays: June 11 and June 18 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
The main Fairfax County Government Center will be the only location available for
early voting until June 11.

The Mount Vernon Governmental Center, where my office is located, will be open
for early voting beginning June 11. Voting hours at these locations will be weekdays
from 1 to 7 p.m., and Saturdays June 11 and June 18 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Learn
more...

iTHRIV Study to Improve Health Access

The integrated Translational Health Research Institute of Virginia
(iTHRIV) aims to better understand investigators’ and community
members’ perceptions about factors that might encourage or
discourage community participation in health research.

Your input and participation in this study is vital to iTHRIV's
work and we want to ensure your voice is heard. By completing this
survey you can help improve health across the Commonwealth

of Virginia. iTHIRV plans to share the survey findings with the communities they serve.
The survey is open until June 14. Scan or click on the QR code above to complete the 5-
10 minute anonymous survey. Learn more...

Airplane Noise - Free Conference and Survey

Aviation noise and pollution pose threats to human health and well-being, according to
decades of scientific studies. Research ties noise from commercial flights, general aviation,
military aviation and helicopter traffic to sleep disruption, stress, cardiovascular issues,
mental health problems, learning challenges, productivity and quality of life.
Leaded fuel used in small planes threatens communities with neurotoxic harm. A free
conference will be held for for concerned citizens, government leaders, NGOs, health and
environmental professionals on Thursday, June 16, 12 - 2:30 p.m. via Zoom. Learn
more...

In addition, there is a related survey. Take the survey...

Gum Springs Community Day Juneteenth
Celebration

Gum Springs Community Day/Juneteenth will be held
on Saturday, June 18 in the Martin Luther King, Jr.
Community Park (8115 Fordson Road, Gum Springs) from
11:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. This family fun event will
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feature special guest speaker Linda Allen Hollis, Great-Great-Great Granddaughter of
West Ford, along with roller skating, train rides, balloon artists, food, music and more!
Learn more...

Fire & Rescue Spring Shoe Fundraiser

Happy faces and dancing feet abounded as the Fairfax County
Fire and Rescue Department team, lead by Deputy Fire Chief
Willie Bailey, gave the Gum Springs Community Center Head
Start classes bright, shiny new sneakers! You can help provide
more shoes to our neighborhood children by donating online
today!

You may also write a check payable to Firefighters and Friends to the Rescue, mail to:
Willie Bailey, President, 224 Burgess Avenue, Alexandria, VA 22305. A receipt can be
provided upon written request. Thank you to Chief Bailey, Firefighter & Friends to the
Rescue, the Fairfax County Fire & Rescue Department and the Fairfax County
Police Department for distributing shoes to Gum Springs and Hybla Valley
residents!

Mount Vernon Nights FREE Summer Concert Series

I am very excited to announce that the Mount Vernon Nights Concert
Series will not only be LIVE and IN-PERSON again this year, but
we are also back to a full summer of programming! This series of
free, public concerts at Grist Mill Park and the Workhouse Arts
Center features a variety of musical performances reflecting Fairfax
County’s diversity, culture and community spirit. Bring a picnic
dinner and a blanket and enjoy one of Fairfax County’s special summer traditions. Start your
evening early at the Workhouse by exploring its vibrant arts scene prior to the show. To
volunteer for the concert series, please contact my office at (703) 780-7518. I look
forward to sharing a wonderful season of music under the sky with you. Learn more...

Summer Fun in the Parks with Our Family Adventure Pass

The Fairfax County Park Authority wants everyone to have fun in the parks this summer.
This June, when you buy an annual or month-to-month membership at any of our nine
Rec Centers, you’ll be given a Family Adventure Pass. This pass is designed to give your
family a taste of many of the exciting experiences the Park Authority has to offer. Learn
more...

Arcadia is Hiring!

Join Arcadia’s team as the new Administrative Manager.
This is a hybrid position (2 days/week in the office, 3

days/week work from home) helping to keep a busy food & agriculture nonprofit on
track, on time, and communicating internally with clarity, respect and enthusiasm. This
position is part of the executive team, working closely with the executive director and
supporting all programs as necessary. Lots of room for creativity and growth. Bring us
your best self, and make us better! Learn more...

FCPL's Summer Reading Adventure

Fairfax County Public Library understands the importance of
reading during the summer and wants kids and teens to
continue using the skills they learned during the school year.
Our summer reading program will engage young people by inviting them to read,
participate in fun reading activities and attend interactive, dynamic programs and
events. Complete the challenge by August 12 and win prizes! Learn more...

Lorton Community Action Center Board Announces
New Executive Director

Rob Rutland-Brown comes to LCAC with nearly 20 years of
experience growing and leading local and national nonprofit
organizations. Since 2013, he has served as Executive Director of
National Justice for Our Neighbors, connecting low-income
immigrants and refugees with legal aid. Prior to that, he was
Executive Director of Just Neighbors, which provides immigration legal

http://www.ngsca.org
http://www.operationwarm.org/firefighterandfriends
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/performances
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/park-news/2022/z-ir069
http://arcadiafood.org/career-opportunities
https://research.fairfaxcounty.gov/reading-challenges/SRA-2022


services to low-income immigrants in Northern Virginia. He lives in Springfield with his
wife and two children. Rob will provide pivotal leadership as LCAC moves into its new
space in the Lorton Community Center this summer.

Important Safety Information

Children 5 to 11 Years of Age Now Eligible for a Pfizer-BioNTech
Vaccine Booster

Grass Height

As warmer weather and longer daylight hours have arrived, grass is beginning to grow
faster and residents may notice tall grass that has not been regularly mowed on
properties in their neighborhoods. Chapter 119 of the Fairfax County Code regulates grass
height, which must not be taller than 12 inches on any residentially developed property
that is less than a half-acre (21,780 square feet) in size. Additional information,
including the grass height regulations for vacant lots and nonresidential properties, is
available on DCC’s website, as well as on the attached DCC Grass Height Flyer. Grass height
complaints and concerns to DCC are common from mid-April to the mid-October, which
is the time of year during which DCC enforces grass height regulations.

Department of Code Compliance (DCC) accepts complaints and concerns about potential
violations on the DCC website or by telephone during regular business hours, at 703-324-
1300. For more information...

June Emergency Preparedness Newsletter...

Team MVD

Mount Vernon District Staff (clockwise): Christine Morin, Volunteer Shirley Short, Maddie
Carcamo Reyes, Supervisor Dan Storck, Alex Kramer, Nick Rinehart, Peyton Smith and
Camela Speer.

Whether you need a notary, a "Slow Down" sign, Mosquito Dunks, or you would like to
reserve meeting space in the Mount Vernon Governmental Center -- my office offers all
this at no cost to you. Have road maintenance requests, zoning questions, environmental
concerns, or need COVID-19 vaccine information? Stop by the Mount Vernon District

https://fairfaxcountyemergency.wpcomstaging.com/2022/05/20/children-5-to-11-years-of-age-now-eligible-for-a-pfizer-biontech-vaccine-booster/
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/code/grass-heights
https://files.constantcontact.com/453ce8df501/b32597e8-9357-4c73-b19a-51798ca6aa0d.pdf
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/code
https://files.constantcontact.com/453ce8df501/43cab55c-d676-4c3e-b969-54fde4f2b620.pdf


Office anytime during our office hours, call or email us. We are here to help!

May 2022 Activities:
Phone calls: 898
Meetings: 262

Stay Connected: 
Mount Vernon Governmental Center
2511 Parkers Lane 
Mount Vernon, VA 22306
703-780-7518 (TTY 711) 703-780-1491 (fax)
mtvernon@fairfaxcounty.gov 

Office Hours
Monday - Wednesday, Friday:
8:30 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Thursday: 8:30 a.m. - 7:30 p.m.
 
Second Saturday Each Month (except
August)
MV District Office: 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.
Walk-ins and by appointment

Boards, Authorities and Commissions

Help serve your community by serving on a Fairfax County Board, Authority or
Commission (BAC). Please ask your friends, neighbors and community members if they are
willing to help serve Fairfax County.

Citizen Corps Council
To harness the power of every individual through education, training and volunteer service
to make communities safer, stronger and better prepared to respond to the threats of
terrorism, crime, public health issues and disasters of all kinds. To build on community
strengths to develop action plans to involve the whole community, including special needs
groups. To focus on public education, training and volunteer opportunities for community
and family safety. To promote and oversee Citizen Corps programs. To provide opportunities
for special skills and interests. To Identify best practices and report accomplishments.

Human Services Council
To review human services needs and assess the effectiveness of the human services
delivery system; to report annually on the conditions and effectiveness of the human
services delivery system; to develop a more effective and efficient human services delivery
system; to enhance coordination of services among human services providers, both public
and private; to recommend annual service delivery goals, objectives, and priorities for
human services organization, with consideration of the requirements of non-county funding
sources; to develop and oversee a five-year long range comprehensive human services plan
which establishes goals, objectives and priorities; to educate the community, in consultation
with the Board of Supervisors, on human services; to review and transmit to the Board of
Supervisors a program-oriented budget for human services; and to review the annual
Capital Improvement Plan and provide appropriate comments to the Board of Supervisors.

There are several At-Large positions available as of December 2021 on County BACs.
Alcohol Safety Action Program Local Policy Board
Board of Building and Fire Prevention Code Appeals (Alternate & Design Professional)
Board of Equalization of Real Estate
Consumer Protection Commission
Disability Services Board
Engineering Standard Review Committee
Police Civilian Review Panel (prior law enforcement experience 
Wetland Board

Learn more about any of these BACs...

Volunteering on these committees increases citizen participation in our District. If you
are interested in serving on a county board, authority, commission, or committee (BAC),
please provide a current résumé to mtvernon@fairfaxcounty.gov. For more information,
please download the brochure for a brief guide to BACs, or learn more on the County
website. You can also check out the County's Volunteer Management System for
information on these and other volunteer opportunities near you.

mailto:mtvernon@fairfaxcounty.gov
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/bacs/
mailto:mtvernon@fairfaxcounty.gov
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/bosclerk/sites/bosclerk/files/assets/bacs/brochure.pdf
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/bacs/
https://volunteer.fairfaxcounty.gov/custom/1380/#/volunteer_home




Visit our website

Mount Vernon District Office | 703-780-7518
MTVernon@fairfaxcounty.gov | FairfaxCounty.gov/MountVernon

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/mountvernon/
mailto:MTVernon@fairfaxcounty.gov
http://fairfaxcounty.gov/MountVernon
https://www.facebook.com/SupervisorDanStorck/
https://twitter.com/DanStorck
https://www.instagram.com/supdanstorck/

